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• Letter from The New Zealand Police, Inspectors office, to the Chairman Vincent County 

Council informing him that Sergeant Shirley of Clyde is to be replaced by Sergeant William 

McLeod whom he recommends is appointed Inspector of Slaughterhouses for the County – 

19 October 1891 

• Letter from The New Zealand Police, Inspectors office, to the Chairman Vincent County 

Council recommending for consideration Constable James Pratt of Alexandra South as an 

Inspector of Slaughterhouses for Vincent County – 15 September 1981 

• Petition from a group of Vincent County ratepayers to the Chairman and members of 

Vincent County Council (this petition is hyperlinked to the file title field for viewing) – n.d. 

• Correspondence between the Clyde police station and The County Council regarding 

licensing issues and complaints – August-December 1887 

• Letter from an Inspector of Slaughterhouses to the County Clerk, Mr Dickie, requesting a 

copy of the Slaughterhouse Act – 3 December 1886 

• Letter from Constable Rasmussen to the Chairman Vincent County Council regarding an 

application for a Slaughterhouse license. He states that he does not want to sign the 

application and gives his reasons why. Application according to the letter accompanied it to 

the Council – 21 August 1886 

• Letter of complaint re the slaughtering of beasts inside the town boundaries and the report 

from Constable Rasmussen after investigation – August 1886 

• Letter from Acting Sergeant Thomas Livingstone, inspector of Slaughterhouses, to the Clerk 

of the Vincent County Council respectfully asking if the men noted in the margin have taken 

out slaughter licenses or made any attempt to take out licenses this year. If not he intends to 

summons them – 10 March 1886 


